
FRMA families, 
 
As a reminder, schools are closed from Monday, March 24th, until Friday, March 28th. Students 
return on Monday, March 31st, to begin the 4th quarter. 
 
Here are a few important announcements: 
 
EA Dads 
All District 131 fathers are invited to have chilaquiles with Dr. Guzman at Rollins Elementary, 
950 Kane Street, Aurora,IL., on Thursday, April 3rd from 8:45 A.M.-9:45 A.M. Join the EA Dads 
group and find out the ways you can actively participate in your child’s journey in and outside of 
the classroom. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Diaz at: mdiaz@d131.org  
 
Jumpstart 
District 131 has a Jumpstart home visiting program for families with prenatal to age 3 children.  
 
The Jumpstart program matches each qualifying family with a certified parent educator. The 
educator and family work together to support their child’s growth and development during 
bi-monthly home visits. The program also offers monthly playgroups and parent education 
activities throughout the year. Families become more knowledgeable about their child’s 
development, have a deeper connection to their child, and feel more confident in their role as a 
parent.  
 
If you have any questions about Jumpstart, please call: (630) 299-7463. 
 
6th Grade Dental Forms 
6th grade parents: if you haven’t already done so, please turn in your student’s dental exam 
form to the nurse’s office or main office. 
 
Thank you. We wish all of our families a safe and restful spring break. 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org 
 
 
 

mailto:mdiaz@d131.org
mailto:bvalek@d131.org

